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FOIL UPDATE   18th November 2022  
 

 

FRC Extension Delayed 

In a speech today by Lord Bellamy, it has been announced that the Ministry of Justice has confirmed 
that fixed recoverable costs (FRC) will not be extended until October next year. Previously the 
changes were scheduled for April 2023.  

It seems now to be that the intention is that FRC will cover claims valued at up to £100,000 
(excepting clinical negligence claims), with the introduction of a new intermediate track. 

FOIL President and member of FOIL’s Costs SFT Nicola Critchley comments: 

Although changing the timetabling of these reforms is disappointing, FOIL (which fully supports the 

changes) recognises the need to give practitioners and the industry the time properly to consider the 

rules. Nevertheless, it is to be hoped that this extended time line will not delay the government's 

review of the QOCS regime. 

This publication is intended to provide general guidance only. It is not intended to constitute a definitive or complete statement of the law on any 

subject and may not reflect recent legal developments. This publication does not constitute legal or professional advice (such as would be given by a 

solicitors’ firm or barrister in private practice) and is not to be used in providing the same. Whilst efforts have been made to ensure that the 

information in this publication is accurate, all liability (including liability for negligence) for any loss and or damage howsoever arising from the use of 

this publication or the guidance contained therein, is excluded to the fullest extent permitted by law.  

  


